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To whom this may concern,

We started doing business with Green Earth Pest Control in May of 2008. In the 6
“years of working with Green Earth Pest control, not only have we had excellent
service but prompt service as well. Josh and his colléagues are professional,
friendly, knowledgeable and well informed. I highly recommend Green Earth Pest
Control when you warit a tiustworthy and thorough Exterminator. We have been so
happy with Green Earth and cannot imagine using any other company.

We thank you for all your hard work.
Sincerely,

Layala Kahan
Management
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